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24th February 2023 

Dates for the Diary 

March 

Wed 1st Proposed Strike Day 

Fri 3rd Curriculum Day 

Fri 3rd Year 3 Class Assembly 

Tues 14th Year 1 & 2 Production 2.30 & 6pm 

Wed 15th Proposed Strike Day 

Thur 16th Proposed Strike Day 

Fri 24th Year 2 Class Assembly 

Wed 29th Easter Garden Competition (letter 

to follow) 

Thurs 30th Reception WOW Day – Minibeast 

Madness 

Fri 31st Easter Service in Church 

Fri 31st Term Ends 

OUR FOCUS FOR WORSHIP IS 

 HAPPINESS 

 
 

PARASPORTS SEATED VOLLEYBALL 
 

Year 3 and 4 children had a great time learning about the 

parasport seated volleyball with Northamptonshire Sport 

this week. 

 
 

SUPERHEROES SPORTS FESTIVAL 

Year 1 and 2 children took part in a superhero event 

with Northamptonshire Sport.  The children had a 

great time dressing up and completing a range of 

sporting activities. 

   

 
 
 Monthly Value Star Awards go to: 

Reception – Brianna 

Year 1 – Daniel 

Year 2 – Noah 

Year 3 – Edward 

Year 4 – Jemima  

Year 5 – Summer 

Year 6 – Mia      

School Council 
 

Our school council met this week and were horrified by 
the impact of the recent earthquakes in Syria and 
Turkey.  They have decided to complete some 
courageous advocacy by leading a fundraising event to 
support the Disaster Emergency Committee. 
In our latest meeting, the school council team 
brainstormed some ideas for this event and came up with 
4 options.  Each member then used their democratic skills 
by asking the classes about their preferences.  Here are 
the votes: 
 

 
 

 

The school council have decided that there will be a 
Pyjama Day on Friday 17th March.  Children can come to 
school on that day in onesies and/or pyjamas in return for 
a donation of at least £1 and all monies raised will be 
donated to the DEC Disaster Fund.  Thank you for your 
support. 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/

